
January 10, 2020 

 

Director, Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL  32399-0850 
 
Subject:  Docket  No.  20190071-WS 
 
Director, Clerk and Commission Members: 
 
Our Fawn Ridge at Deer Creek Phase II Community in Polk County notified us that the Deer Creek Utility 
was planning to increase our water and sewage rates which would affect all owners in our community.  
We have been owners in this community for many years along with many other seniors.  On a fixed 
income this increase will have a major impact to our senior community.   
 
Using our income for all life sustaining needs we must live within a very tight budget.  Since water is a 
basic need also, we would need to cut back on other needs which are in most cases groceries and 
medical expenses.   Please deny the Deer Creek Utility staff assisted rate case in the subject docket for 
this increase.  
 
Thank you for your consideration and your help for the many lives affected. 
 
Judy and Larry Haines 
Fawn Ridge at Deer Creek 
42759 Hwy 27 
Davenport, FL  33837   




